
This week is Mental Health Awareness Week and this 

year's theme is "Loneliness". In school, we will be thinking 

of ways to make connections with others, communicate and 

support our community, so that people feel less lonely. If 

you have concerns that your child or someone that you 

know is experiencing loneliness, you may find the 

attached guide useful in identifying how they are 

feeling, and finding ways to support them.  Please see attached additional guidance on how to 

deal with loneliness. 

Year 6 SATS  Ironically, this week is also Year 6 SATs week.  The children have got off to a good 

start this morning!  Please sure they get plenty of sleep and then a good hearty breakfast this 

week!  Thank you. 

Malham Trip  We had a great trip to Malham last week and the children did brilliantly!  We 

walked over 8 miles and climbed nearly 1000ft and they did so with little complaint.  In addition 

to this, a member of staff in the Yorkshire Dales gift shop said that they get lots of school groups 

going into the shop and our children were some of the politest they have ever had!  Well done to all of them - they 

made us very proud!
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9 May - SATs week 

17 May - Drama at 
Brigham - Class 2 

27 May - Break up for 
half term 

6 June - Training day 

7 June - Children return 

9June - Doodlebug 
workshop 


